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It is widely recognised that churchwardens’ accounts offer unparalleled  access to  
historians seeking to understand the religious, political, and social lives of early 
modern people. Over the past thirty years, these records have helped to transform our 
knowledge of the late medieval Church, the Reformation and its legacies, the nature of 
early modern officeholding, and much more besides. This workshop seeks to bring 
historians with an interest in churchwardens’ accounts together to reflect on prior 

accomplishments, explore potential collaborations, and ask: ‘where next?’ 

Churchwardens Accounts, c. 1400-1800: 

Where Next? 

Location: 

 

Seminar Room G16 

Cotham House 

University of Bristol 

Bristol 

BS6 6JL 

 

Coffee will be available from 9.30am 

 

Refreshments and lunch will be provided. 

Key Issues and Discussions: 

What has been accomplished already? 

The potential of the Churchwardens’ Accounts Database 

Appropriate methodologies and theories 

Scope for future collaboration 

What do historians working in the field need? 

Brainstorming for a future conference 


